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Northwest History Network Summer Excursion to 

Hood River - Saturday, August 15th! 
 

Please join us on Saturday, August 15
th

, from 11:00 am to 4:30 pm for an NHN excursion 

to explore the historic town of Hood River, Oregon! 
 

All Northwest History Network Associates and their families and friends are invited to 

join the excursion, which will be hosted by Matt Carmichael, NHN Associate, Archivist 

and Historian of the Episcopal Diocese of Eastern Oregon, and Archivist at the History 

Museum of Hood River County. 
 

We will begin by meeting Matt at St. Mark’s Church in Hood River at 11:00 am, and he 

has kindly offered to shuttle 6 or 7 attendees around to the sites in the church’s van.  
 

From the church we will begin the tour by visiting the History Museum of Hood River 

County - http://www.co.hood-river.or.us/museum. After visiting the museum there will 

be a walking tour of Hood River conducted by Matt Carmichael. 
 

Then it will be time for a late lunch at the Three Rivers Grill - 

http://www.threeriversgrill.com/. After lunch we will visit the Western Antique 

Aeroplane and Automobile Museum (WAAAM) - http://www.waaamuseum.org/. The 

excursion will then conclude back at St. Mark’s Church. 
 

Admission to the two museums will be covered for those who attend the excursion. 

Lunch will not be covered. 
 

The address of St. Mark Church is 400 11th Street, Hood River, OR 97031, and here are 

directions from Portland: 
 

Take I-84 East from Portland to Hood River (61 miles). Take the West Hood River Exit 

62, and turn Right at the stop sign onto Cascade Ave. Follow Cascade Ave until the stop 

light, and turn Right onto 13th St. Take the first left onto State Street, continue down 

State Street until you reach 9th Street. Turn Right on 9th Street. Go up the hill and turn 

Right onto Eugene St. Follow down Eugene Street and turn Right onto 11th Street. Turn 

left into the parking lot of St. Mark's Church.  
 

Please RSVP to Andrew Bryans – bryans1212@q.com if you plan to attend the Hood 

River excursion. Please let me know if you have any questions, and we hope to see you in 

Hood River on August 15
th
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